

Year 5 Welcome Meeting



Learning and achieving together



Meet the Team

Teaching Staff:

Mrs Peiris(YGL), Mrs Bailey (SLT), Mrs Parnell (SLT), and Miss Whitman

Teaching Assistants:

Mrs Smith(HLTA), Mrs Scott (HLTA),
Mrs Davis (HLTA)



Our Curriculum

Y5 Learning Journeys - Cross Curricular Approach



Autumn - Power and Palaces

17th September- Hampton Court





Spring- World War 2

Evacuation experience

10th March- Newhaven Fort



Summer - Storms, Seas and Survival

- * Seven Sisters
- * Exploring Nature/Survival with Mark Chorley
- * Connect with the countryside





Learning and achieving together

School Uniform





Please
ensure
you name
all your
child's
clothes!

PE Kit

Please
ensure
you
name all
your
child's
clothes!



PE and Games Days

Each class will have 2 PE sessions per week, 1 indoor PE session and 1 outdoor games session.

<u>Curie</u>: Tuesday (Indoor) and Thursday (Outdoor)

Hawking: Friday (indoor) and Thursday (outdoor)

Einstein: Friday (indoor) and Wednesday (outdoor)



Other Important Items

- PE kit bag
- Water bottle
- Waterproof coat
- Popper wallet



- Art overall or apron
- No jewellery or valuables except small stud
 earrings please

Please ensure you name all your child's equipment!

Mobile phones

If children bring mobile phones into school they must be locked away in their teacher's drawer at the beginning of the day and will be returned at 3.15. Children to use only when outside the school gates.



Can you help?

- Volunteering in classes (Disclosure and Barring Service check)
- Home School Association
- Helping with school trips
- Special Events



Behaviour and Expectations

Our whole school Behaviour Policy:

- Praise the positives
- Sanctions for repeated inappropriate behaviour
- Parents will be contacted for both positive and negative behaviour



Home Learning

Weekly English and Maths homework will be given out. Homework is set on Thursday and is due back on Thursday. Homework should be completed to the same standard as expected in class. Workings should be shown in the homework book.



Home Learning Reading Journals

- Children should read at home as often as possible.
- They should record their reading in their Home Reading Journals 3 times a week.
- An adult should sign this weekly.
- Clear expectations and examples of what they should write about are inside their journal.



Maths Teaching

- Maths is taught in classes through a rotation.
- Each group works with the teacher once a week and with a TA once a week.



Spellings

A list of spellings will be sent home every week, a selection of these will then be tested every three weeks.

Thank you for coming. We look forward to the year ahead!

